
dedication ceremony 
for Jim & Alexis Pugh Hall

the  University of  Florida 
College of  Liberal Arts & Sciences

cordially invites  you to attend the 

housing the Samuel Proctor Oral History Program,
the Bob Graham Center for Public Service,  

& the Department of African & Asian Languages & Literatures

Saturday, February 9, 2008 at 11 a.m.
in Pugh Hall, located off Buckman Drive

reception to follow

Please RSVP by calling  
(352) 392-0780  by January 25.  

Business casual attire is recommended.


